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Over the half term, if anyone is having a spring clean, any clothes that you could donate to the 

preschool would be very appreciated such as joggers, pants, socks etc.,  

We would also like to welcome to our preschool Ivy-Rose, Jenny and Richie – We hope they settle in 

quickly and enjoy their time with us at preschool 
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Month of Feb sounds of the week are s , t, and u 

 

Big Bird Watch 
 

Thank you to the children and parents who 
noted down the birds they saw last weekend, it 
generated lots of conversation and awareness.  
We will be compiling a comprehensive survey 
which will be displayed in the foyer 

 
 
 
 

FEBRUARY HALF-TERM DATES 
 

Half Term – Mon 17th February – Fri 21st February 
INSET DAY – Mon 24th  Feb (No School) 

 

 

 

 
 
Valentines Craft Bags – Will be on sale week 
commencing 3rd February for the 2 weeks leading 
up to half-term. 
 
 

Inset Day 24th February 2025 - No school. 
 
 

Coffee Morning 28th March 2025. 
 

 
 
 Reminders 

 

Please be reminded that we are a ‘nut free zone’ so 
please do not bring in any nuts or nut based 
products. Please also ensure that you if your child 
stays for lunch to provide a healthy and balanced 
lunch for them to eat. 
 
 

If your child is going to be absent please remember 
to phone or email the school advising of the 
absence. Please ensure that for every day your child 
is absent that we are notified accordingly. 

 

Sponsored Tub Fill 
 
 

You will be receiving a tub with a colour indicated on 
the lid.  With your child, please collect small items that 
will fit in the tub according to that colour (not identical 
items).   
 

Children are being asked to be sponsored to collect 
the number of items.  The child from each class with 
the most items will win a prize.  
 
 Please may we have tubs, sponsor forms and money 
by Friday 28th February.  All items will be returned. 
 
 

 
 

We will be starting the Brenchley Pre-School 
Library again very soon if you have any 

suitable books that you would like to donate 
please feel free to do so. For those of you 

who would like to buy a book please leave a 
donation in the Honesty Box 
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